ECJC MINUTES

SEPTEMBER 17, 2002

Present were: Mark Antman, Arlene Margoles,Steven Goldberg, Margot Markowitz, Elizabeth Labar, Alexis Reeder, Carol Antman.

TREASURER’S REPORT: A grant from the Mona Sokol Foundation in the amount of $1000 was awarded to the ECJC.

MEMBERSHIP: To date, the ECJC has 97 paid members.

UPCOMING EVENTS: Sukkot party at Creative Spark on Sunday 22nd from 4-6pm. As of Wednesday, 25 people had replied. David Bachman, Russel Cohn and Mark Antman would be erecting the sukkah. Mark will buy the chicken and beverages. Between 4 and 5pm, an activity for the children will be held outside. Hopefully Robin Shuler will bring her guitar and sing with the children. Dinner will be served between 5 and 6pm.

The Senior’s picnic is scheduled for September 29. The event is free and will be fully catered. Hotdogs, hamburgers, potato salad and coleslaw will be 

served. Elizabeth LaBar will help Mark with this event.

The next Shabbat dinner will be on October 18 at the Goldberg’s home.

The Annual Dinner and meeting has been scheduled for November 9th at the Hilton at Patriot’s Point. Debbie Shpigler is taking care of this event.

There will be no restaurant nights till January. 

The Channukah party will be held on December 8 from 4-7pm. The cost will be $10 for families, and no cost to members.

The next newsletters to be sent out will have our new web address, which is www.ecjconline.com
At the Board’s next meeting we will attempt to plan next year’s calendar.

Mark will arrange a meeting between Elizabeth and the JCC’s web co-ordinator.

